
We are lucky that Zeke is 
committed to the work of 
BPD Community, he will 
be joining us again to 
celebrate BPD Awareness 
Week. Zeke is a multi tal-
ented performer and a 
social activist who sings 
to us every year, thrilling 
the audience with his 
voice and touching our 
hearts with his song. 
 
Dedicated to making the 
world a better place 
through music and per-
formance, Zeke is a prolif-
ic and outspoken career 
multidisciplinary artist, 
performing since 1998. 
 

The first Week of October is BPD Awareness 

Week. This year we are again celebrating this 

event with our 4th consecutive Celebration 

Night. 

Every year we take time out to party and cele-

brate the year’s successes. It is the opportunity 

for the Board of Directors to report to our com-

munity on our achievements over the year. It is 

the chance to listen to a story of recovery and 

celebrate an individual’s personal journey, this 

year Gabrielle Blair will be presenting her jour-

ney towards recovery. And joining as usual to 

entertain us will be Zeke Ox. 

Please accept this as your personal invitation to 

join us, we want to see a full house again, all the 

familiar faces we have known over our years 

together and welcome new faces too. 

 

Info Night—

 A generous heart 

Celebration! 

Gabrielle, like so many with  lived experience of BPD, is  

a sensitive, kind and caring person. Gabrielle wants to 

give to her community and wants to speak with us at our 

annual Celebration Night about her experience and what 

she has learnt. 

 

It was as a student studying psychology that Gabrielle 

first discovered BPD, about 4 years ago she felt that this 

might provide the answer for her mental health which she 

then confirmed with her mental health professional of the 

time. Gabrielle had been actively reaching out for profes-

sional support since she was about 18. Now 26 she feels 

she is finally on the homeward stretch.  

When we hear firsthand the stories of those with lived 

experience of BPD, our lives are enriched. The hope and 

optimism it leaves us with is powerful. We are grateful to 

have this opportunity.  

Zeke Ox 

Probably most well known 
from his work with hard 
rock and alternative metal 
groups Mammal, Superheist 
and Over-Reactor, he fronts 
these bands as the lead 
singer. But he can also melt 
the hearts of oldies with a 
powerful, emotionally 
charged ballad. 
 
Everyone is invited to join 
us. 




